CANADA

Thank you for your interest in a premium 4-H project: beef, lamb
and or swine. As our year winds down, we are looking forward to another successful
sale of our projects. This year we are selling our projects at our live auction on Sunday
June 5™, 2022 at 4:00pm. This year we have 23 steers, 7 lamb and 7 swine projects that
will be auctioned on Sunday June 5%, 2022. Everyone welcome!!

Whole, % and % of beef are available for bid and whole and %’s are available for swine.
This makes it a manageable amount of meat for all sizes or families and businesses. For
% and %’s we will need to find another purchaser to match you up with.

Beef projects started in November, swine and lamb started in February. All of the
animals have been raised by the 4-H members. Each member is responsible for feeding,
grooming and training their animals, and continuing to do project work even in these
challenging times.

By purchasing one of these animals you are supporting the youth of our area. If you
would like further information on purchasing an animal for your freezer, please call:

Phone:
Or any of the following 4-H leaders:
Beef: Mark Bostock 250-489-8785
Beef: Sarann Press 250-423-9002 o |
Sheep: Denise Stewart 250-417-9747
Sheep: Sue Sarabun 250-423-1685
Swine: Tanya Molle 250-489-9409

Swine: Kelcee Press 250-423-9003



